
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON THE 
DISPOSITION OF REAL ESTATE 

OWNED BY THE CITY OF HARRISONBURG 
AND VACATION OF A PORTION OF A TEN FOOT DRAINAGE AND UTILITY 

EASEMENT 
 

 
  The Harrisonburg City Council will hold a public hearing on November 
15, 2016, at 7:00 P.M. in the City Council Chambers located at 409 South Main Street, 
Harrisonburg, Virginia, concerning the disposition of real estate, namely, 3,077 square 
feet, more or less, located near the intersection of Pear Street and Russell Drive in the 
City of Harrisonburg, to Diversified Properties, LLC, and the vacation of a portion of a 
ten (10) foot Drainage and Utility Easement located on the eastern side of Future Lot 40 
of Skyview Estates, Phase I. 
  Copies of the proposed sales agreement are available in the City 
Manager’s Office, 409 South Main Street, Harrisonburg, Virginia, Monday through 
Friday, 8:00 A.M. to 5:00 P. M. 
  All persons interested will have an opportunity to express their views at 
this public hearing. 
  Any person requiring auxiliary aids, including signers, in connection with 
this public hearing shall notify the City Manager at least five (5) days prior to the time of 
the hearing. 
 
 
      CITY OF HARRISONBURG 
      Kurt D. Hodgen, 
      City Manager 
 
 
 
 
To be advertised one (2) times: 
 
Friday, November 4, 2016 
Friday, November 11, 2016 
 
 
 


